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Minutes of meeting held 7.30pm 21 July 2010
Westbury Leigh Community Hall

Present: 
6 residents

Updates from last meeting

The school now has the old sign.  Brian will cut the posts down as soon as possible.
Old School Green

John will write to the Town Council about signage for the Green.  They are unlikely to have spare funds, so perhaps the Association should raise money for it?  The Green has been tidied up recently, including cutting back the grass around the daffodils.

Westbury Leigh matters
A speed survey is due to take place halfway down Westbury Leigh (car park area).  John will write to Wiltshire Council again about their parking review, in particular the 23 hour restriction in the car park and the restriction outside the old post office.    
The raised bed by the car park has been tidied up but there are now gaps in it.  Perhaps the Association should enhance it by eg planting bulbs.

Sandhole Lane had improved but is now getting muddy again.
Open Day
The Open Day went well again.  There seemed to be fewer people than before, but the Association made £264.55 profit.  The children’s miniature gardens competition and the photo display were particularly good.  People seem to have been drawn in by the newsletters and flyers rather than posters.  Next year (subject to availability of deliverers) more flyers should be distributed in Leigh Park.

Finance

The Association has a balance of £615 in the bank.  There was some discussion as to what should be done with the money:

· Fund community events (eg musical evenings (Bath Community Gospel Choir is a possibility))?

· Craft fairs

· Fish & chips supper quiz

· Get Westbury Leigh “on the map” on a Cloth Trail or Wylye Art Trail

· Start planning for a Jubilee street party/big event for 2012

Printing

Sue has had quotes for printing the newsletter on glossy paper (black and white) and in colour - £49 and £126 for 350 copies respectively.  It was agreed that the difference in quality was not worth the extra cost. 
Community Hall anniversary

The 10th anniversary of the opening of the converted Community Hall/Church will be celebrated at the Hall on Sunday 19th September.  The next Newsletter will be too late to advertise it, so flyers should be distributed instead.

Next meetings
Newsletter meeting –  8 pm 13 September at Angela’s house
Association meeting to be arranged (late September/early October)
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